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August 29, 2024 

 

Dear Sisters, 

 

It was a pleasure to see many of you at the National Convention. Thank you 

again for your continued trust in me to carry out the work of the Order.  

 

I am new to many of the responsibilities of this office; however, I will work 

hard to understand and implement my duties to the best of my ability. My 

responsibilities include our Juniors, Degree Teams, our relationship with 

Trinity College and the University of Notre Dame. Additionally, I will 

facilitate the prestigious St. Brigid of Ireland Humanitarian Award and the 

Constance Markievicz Award. 

 

I plan to schedule Zoom meetings with the State Vice Presidents, Junior 

Divisions and Degree Team Officers. I look forward to working with everyone.  

 

Speaking of Notre Dame, this year’s Hibernian Lecture, on September 26, had 

to change their speaker due to a conflict. Frank Shovlin will present a lecture, 

“Like a Prayer: The Novels of John McGahern.” Shovlin’s talk will include a 

discussion of his own family’s roots, including migrant-network connections to 

the Ancient Order of Hibernians. 

 

Earlier in the afternoon on the 26th, myself, and other Officer’s, will have the 

opportunity to meet with Notre Dame’s Office of Financial Aid and Cushwa 

Center staff to hear updates on the support provided to students, faculty, and 

researchers by Notre Dame’s Hibernian endowment funds. 

 

We will be reaching out to Trinity Washington University for an update on the 

Lillian A. Fay Scholarship 

 

Lastly, for all correspondence please use the National Vice-President’s email 

address and not my personal one. Remember to go into your contact list and 

change the name on the email address from Mary Ann Lubinsky to me. You 

will need to update all your National Board email addresses in order for the 

current officer’s names to be corrected. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
NATIONAL CHAPLAIN 
Most Rev.Alfred A. Schlert, 
D.D.,J.C.L. 
 
NATIONAL DEPUTY CHAPLAIN 
Rev Fr. Ryan Duns, SJ 
 
NATIONAL PRESIDENT 
Mary Ann Lubinsky 
natlpresidentlaoh@gmail.com 
Phone 570-617-7961 
 
NATIONAL VICE PRESIDENT 
Sandi Swift 
laohnationalvicepresident@gmail.com 
Phone 314-750-6907 
 
NATIONAL SECRETARY 
Cathy Turck 
natlsecretarylaoh@gmail.com 
Phone 518-369-2813 
 
NATIONAL TREASURER 
Margaret Cornish 
laohnationaltreasurer@gmail.com 
Phone 636-331-3905 
 
NATIONAL IRISH HISTORIAN 
Kathleen Diulus 
laohnationalhistorian@gmail.com 
Phone 412-953-1875 
 
NATIONAL MISSIONS & 
CHARITIES 
Mary McNamee 
laohnationalmissions@gmail.com 
Phone 845-239-1315 
 
NATIONAL OFFICE OF  
CATHOLIC ACTION 
Brianna Curran 
laohnationalca@gmail.com 
Phone 267-229-7034 
 
IMMEDIATE PAST NATIONAL 
PRESIDENT & ORGANIZER 
Marilyn Madigan 
laohnationalorganizer@gmail.com 
Phone 216-470-3773 
 
 
 

Organized in 1894 

https://cushwa.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=2174544ee07c38aff86dd53f3&id=8dce36a206&e=b2cb2f7f8a
about:blank


 

 

I hope all of you are well and look forward to working with you. 

In Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity 

Sandi Riley Swift 

National Vice President 

laohnationalvicepresident@gmail.com 

314-750-6907 

2901 Orton Street, St. Charles, MO 63301 
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